
Bennington College 
June 9, 1940 

The Recreation Council met May 28, 1940. Those present were: 
Gertrude Streeter, Rebecca Stickney, Georgina Hazeltine, Joan 
Hinton, Jean Short, Helen Steffen, Virginia Wilson, Lucille 
Kron, Rose Chatfield-Taylor, Marjorie Hill, Mr. Park, Miss 
jftller, Florence Booker, Charlotte Watson. Those absent were: 
Phylliss Wood, Mary Jane Meyer, Miss Shelly. 

Dance Committee 

Georgina "Hazel tine, Chairman, reported that instead of an in­
formal dance next fall, there would be three smaller informal 
dances at three week intervals. These would be very informal 
and free of an admission charge. The Fall Formal Dance would be 
on December 7th and there would~ to be a guarantee of one 
hundred people a month before the Dance. 

Entertainment Com.mi ttee 

Gertrude Streeter, Chair.man of Council, asked the Entertainment 
Committee to meet the same week 50 make plans for next fall and 
to bring a report at the next Council meeting. 

Freshma,p. Party 

Plans for a party for the Freshmen were discussed and it was 
decided to have it.on the 2nd Saturday after College opens in 
the Fall in . the Recreation Building. A popular suggestion for 
entertainment was to have Mr. McBride play. 

Scavenger Hunt 

It was decided that the Scavenger Hunt would be postponed 
until next Fall. 

Bach Series 

Virg:bnia .. Wilson was given charge of arranging the Bach Series 
with Mr. DeGray for next Fall, also. 

Athletic Committee 

It was suggested that.there be a hike & mountain climb at the 
beginning of next term. 

Student Treasurer 

Carlotte Watson reported that the whole budget for next year 
would be $185.00. $90.00 are to go to the first term and $95.00 
are to go to the second. 

Respectfully submitted, 

-Phyllis Wood 
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